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April 8, 2010 
 
Ms. Georgina Moore 
University Secretary 
University Secretariat 
B400 Mackintosh-Corry 
Queen’s University 
 
Dear Ms. Moore: 
 
Please find attached a document entitled “INTEGRATION OF THE BIOMEDICAL AND 
MOLECULAR SCIENCES, Proposal For Organizational Restructuring of the Basic 
Sciences in the School of Medicine” plus addendums for your consideration and approval 
by Senate.  An Executive Summary can be found on page 3. 
 
This proposal was put forward by the Dean’s Advisory Group on Restructuring (AGoR), 
discussed and approved at our School of Medicine Executive on February 23, 2010, our School 
of Medicine Academic Council on March 23, 2010 and a Special Faculty Board meeting on April 
7, 2010. 
 
The following motion was put forward at the Faculty Board meeting: 
 

It was moved by I. Young and seconded by R. Deeley, “that the decision of the School of Medicine 
Academic Council concerning organizational restructuring of the Basic Science departments in the 
School of Medicine, as recommended by the Dean’s Advisory Committee plus addendums, be 
approved and referred to Senate for consideration” CARRIED 

 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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